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Ana Nicholls

From: Soon Teck Kong
Sent: Friday, 1 February 2019 10:42 AM
To: Ana Nicholls
Cc: Paul Barker; Luke Benner; 
Subject: FW: Cycling Policy
Attachments: 2008-cycling-policy.pdf

Hi Ana, 
I have seen this Cycling Policy which Paul B was leading. 
I am not aware of any updates on this Policy except for the Cycling Projects. 
Paul or Luke will have more info on this. 
Regards, 
 
Soon Teck Kong 
Manager, Network Operations | CPEng (Civil), CMEngNZ | Wellington City Council 
P  
E Soon.Kong@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz |  
 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 

From: Ana Nicholls  
Sent: Thursday, 31 January 2019 1:00 p.m. 
To: Soon Teck Kong; Paul Barker 
Subject: Cycling Policy 
 

Hi Soon and Paul, 
 
I am drafting another response to and I have found this Cycling Policy on our WCC 
website. Is this still current and have you ever seen it before? 
 
Cheers 
Ana 
 
Ana Nicholls 
Assurance Advisor | Wellington City Council 
P +6444994444 | M +6421940418 | F  
E Ana.Nicholls@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 
 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 
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